Hudsonville Public Schools

( Office of Curriculum and Instruction

3886 Van Buren - Hudsonville, Michigan 49426
Phone: 616-669-1740 - Fax: 616-669-4896

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING
SEX EDUCATION ADVISORY BOARD MEETING
3886 Van Buren Street

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that there will be a meeting of the Sex Education Advisory Board (SEAB) on
Monday, April 15, 2019, from 5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. for the purpose of reviewing cutrent health curticulum
content and any other related business that comes before this Board. The meeting will be held in the lower
level conference room at the Administration Building, 3886 Van Buren Street.

Dated: April 1, 2019 w\w\%
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Hudsonville Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, national origin, age, height, weight, marital status, handicap,
disability, or limited English proficiency in any of its programs or activities. The following office has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the
nondiscrimination policies: Human Resource Director, Hudsonville Public Schools, 3886 Van Buren, Hudsonville, MI 49426.




